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‭Isanti Community Schools takes the Nebraska State Auditor’s findings seriously and‬
‭appreciates the role of oversight in maintaining public trust. The concerns raised, reflect past‬
‭practices, which occurred under former leadership and prior boards. Since January 2024, We‬
‭have implemented significant reforms, including tighter financial controls, improved‬
‭documentation, increased oversight, and change in auditors. We are committed to‬
‭transparency, and we voluntarily reported concerns to the State Auditor’s Office. Our focus‬
‭from now on is moving forward–ensuring accountability, protecting public funds, and‬
‭restoring confidence in our stewardship.‬
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